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State of Florida 

DATE: December 24, 2001 

TO : Parties of record and all other interested persons 

FROM: Katherine N. Echternacht, Division of Legal Services 

RE : Docket No. 010949-E1 - Informal Meeting 

VIA FXSIMILE 

The staff of the Florida Public Service Commission will meet 
with several Gulf Power employees to review Gulf Power’s fuel 
inventory models and workpapers associated with those models. The 
time and location of the meeting are provided below. 

Wednesday, January 2, 2002, 1 p.m. CST 
Alabama Power Company 
600 North l a t h  Street 
Birmingham, Alabama 

All those who attend should meet in the lobby of the Alabama 
Power Company. Everyone will then proceed to a conference room 
that will accommodate the number of attendees. If you have any 
questions, please call Katherine Echternacht at ( 8 5 0 )  413-6218. 

.. 

xc: Division of t h e  Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 




